
Email regarding status of 2021-22 IACS Accreditation process for CAPS 
 
From: Rattana Thanagosol <iacsadmin@earthlink.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 2:06 PM 
To: Walls-McKay, Maureen <wallsmckaymj@longwood.edu> 
Cc: FL-Florida A&M University <anika.fields@famu.edu>; 'Nancy Roncketti' <iacsinc@earthlink.net> 
Subject: Status of IACS Application 
 
TO:                 Maureen J. Walls-McKay, Psy.D., Director 

Longwood University Counseling and Psychological Services 
Longwood University 
201 High Street 
Farmville, VA 23909 

                
FROM:           Rattana Thanagosol, IACS Executive Assistant 

RE:                 Status of IACS Application 

DATE:            February 17, 2021 

I am pleased to inform you that your center has been approved for an accreditation site visit by the 
International Accreditation of Counseling Services (IACS). We are working hard to accommodate all 
the centers currently in the evaluation process and we will schedule your visit as quickly as possible.  

PLEASE NOTE: Due to the COVID19 Pandemic, IACS has temporarily stopped performing in 
person site visits. The IACS Site Visit Program Coordinator, Dr. Anika Fields, has been working on 
setting up a Virtual Site Visit Program. Please be aware that even after the Virtual Site Visit Program 
begins, it may take many months before a visitor or site visit team (schools with a student 
enrollment of 7500 or more will have two visitors) becomes available for your center.  
 
Once the visitor or team is in place, you will receive another memo from the IACS Office with the 
contact information so you can find a mutually convenient date for the visit to take place. If your 
application needs to be updated in any way prior to the visit, we will work with you to have that 
information in place and available for the visitor(s). 

You will be receiving an invoice for the $1,500.00 Site Visit Fee by an e-mail attachment. The Fee 
must be paid prior to the date of the visit. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Cc:  Dr. Anika Fields, Coordinator, IACS Site Visit Program 
 
Rattana Thanagosol, Executive Assistant 
International Accreditation of Counseling Services 
101 S. Whiting Street, Suite 211 
Alexandria, VA 22304 
Tel: 703-823-9840, Fax: 703-823-9843 
iacsadmin@earthlink.net  
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